
Nursery                                            Autumn 1 
Message from the class teacher: 

Welcome to our new starters at Lakeside nursery! We hope you have all had a 
wonderful Summer and are ready to learn lots of fantastic things this year! We are 
looking forward to our Autumn 1 half term by immersing ourselves in our ASPIRE 

curriculum topic, ‘Nursery Rhymes’.

An overview of learning this half term
Welcome to a brand-new school year in Nursery! This half term our topic is Nursery 

Rhymes. We’ll be singing lots of old favourites and learning some new ones too. Through 
rhymes, the children will be developing their listening and speaking skills, building 

confidence to join in, and having fun with rhythm and rhyme. We’ll also be using the 
rhymes to inspire counting, storytelling, role play, and lots of creative activities. As well as 

exploring our topic, this half term is all about settling into Nursery life. The children will 
be getting to know the routines of the day, learning our rules and expectations, and most 
importantly, making new friends! We’ll be supporting them as they learn to share, take 

turns and play happily together.
It’s such an exciting time as the children begin their journey with us. We’re really looking 

forward to seeing their confidence grow and to sharing lots of happy moments as we 
learn and play together.

Books we will be learningKey dates this half term:

Wednesday 17th September- 
Global Schools day

Tuesday 21st October- Biscuit 
with a book

Friday 24th October- 
Halloween Party and break 
up for half term

Monday 3rd November  – 
INSET day


	Slide 1

